3. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT



3.1 Redwood Early Childhood Preschool

Jill Flitcroft from the Redwood Early Childhood Centre spoke to the Board regarding funding to replace the shade sails at the preschool.

She indicated that owing to continued vandalism there was a need to replace the present system with something more safe and vandal proof.

The Board **received** the information and requested that the application be referred to the relevant unit concerned for a report to the next Board meeting.

3.2 Mr Chris Buckley

Mr Chris Buckley, a resident of Richards Avenue, spoke to the Board regarding speeding problems in Richards Avenue.

The Board **received** the information and requested a report from the Transport and City Streets Unit regarding what work was planned for Harris Crescent and Blanch Street to help reduce the speeding problem in Richards Avenue.

3.3 Mairehau Library, Kensington Avenue

David Taylor, Chair of the Mairehau Library in Kensington Avenue, spoke to the Board about the state of the gardens at the library.

The Community Engagement Adviser undertook to investigate the issue and report back to the next Board meeting.

3.4 Youth for Youth

Members from Youth for Youth spoke to the Board about the group's implementation plan for 2005.

The Board outcomes are recorded in Clause 7 of this report.